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merits yet there have also been many things to stimulate and 
cheer. Although the year was not all sunshine yet the 
bright days far outnumbered the dark and we can heartily 
thank God and take courage.

We wish to express our thanks to the Chairman and 
Board of Directors for the ready and earnest attention given 
to the wants of the School and also for their unvarying 
kindness to and sympathy with ourselves personally.

R. NORMAN, Sup’t.r


